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Research Analysis 

 

SB 1542 provides that no provisions of the Physician Assistant Act will limit the activities of a 

physician assistant in the performance of their duties employed by or under contract with the 

federal government. Such persons must be licensed as physician assistants by the state or  

another state or credentialed by the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs or the applicable 

uniform service. Any physician assistant employed by the government will be subject to  

the Physician Assistant Act’s provisions while practicing outside of the federal system. 

 

Prepared By: Dan Brooks 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1542 has no fiscal considerations to the state. 

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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